
From: Ali Taylor <> 
Sent: 20 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Comment on Amendment C12 Neigbourhood Plan 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I would like to express support for the proposed amendment to C12 (former Dairy 
Crest site) of the Totnes Neighbourhood Plan Policy. (The Plan supports 
improvements to the former Dairy Crest site; these develop further the aims of JLP 
Spatial Policy SP6 and Policy TTV 22) The benefits outlined in the new policy bring 
huge benefits to the local area and have wide public support. The council should 
ensure that anybody developing this land stick to the development brief. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Alison Taylor 


